
 

Refining NZ 

Port Marsden Highway, Ruakaka, Northland 0171, Private Bag 9024, Whangarei 0148, New Zealand  

Telephone: +64 9 432 8311  Fax: +64 9 432 8035  Email: corporate@refiningnz.com  www.refiningnz.com 

11 April 2017 

 

 

Announcement to NZX 

 
Fire incident at Refining NZ (NZR) 

 

On Saturday 8 April there was a minor fire on a crude furnace at the Marsden Point refinery. The 
incident was managed successfully, without injury to refinery staff or emergency services crews. 
 
The furnace has subsequently been inspected and a limited amount of necessary repair work is 
underway. The Company can confirm that there is no material impact on refining margins as a 
result of this incident. 
 
 
 
Further information:  
Greg McNeill  
Communications and External Affairs Manager  
T: 094325115; M: 021 873623; E: greg.mcneill@refiningnz.com 
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